
 

Company Announcement 

The following is a company announcement issued by Klikk Finance plc (the Company) pursuant to 
Prospects MTF Rule 4.01.01.04 

 

QUOTE 

The Company would like to inform its bondholders that it is still too early to determine the impact of the 
COVID-19 outbreak on the operations and financial performance of the Klikk Group of Companies, of 
which the Company forms part. 

However the Company is monitoring the situation closely and will update and implement its contingency 
plans in view of developments and taking into consideration the recommendations of the Government and 
the Health Authorities. 

Furthermore, the Company will continue to re-assess the situation on an on-going basis and is committed 
to take decisions swiftly and implement mitigation measures as necessary in the interest of all stakeholders. 

The Company will be issuing further announcements as and when necessary. 

UNQUOTE 
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